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19 January 2024
Dear Parents

Learning Conversations for Reception- Year 6: Thursday 8 February 2024

We are excited to invite you into the school for learning conversations on Thursday 8 February 2024
from 11.30am - 6.30pm for reception - year 6. Remember that Thursday 8 February is our inset day,
so the children are not in school this day.

Slots will be available to book via Parentmail from 6pm on Monday 22 January 2024. Parents will
be asked to select an allotted ten minute session at the time most convenient for them, according to
the sessions available, which will be allocated on a first come, first served basis.

Each parent can book one ten minute session to speak with their child’s teacher, to hear how they are
getting on, and ask any questions. During the conversation, your child's teacher will discuss how your
child has engaged in their learning, what their targets are and how they are building relationships
within the class since the last learning conversation meeting. Out of courtesy to other parents,
please keep to the time set.

Members of the headship team and Cathy Burns, SENCO, will be available to speak to parents on the
day if they would like. Parents will need to make contact via the office separately and book an
appointment, if so.

Please arrive ten minutes before your first appointment and enter through the main office doors
(Reception-Year 4) or via the Year 5&6 Hub entrance (Y5&6) then proceed to the classroom below.
Your child is invited to join you for the learning conversations.

Year group Class/Teacher Venue

Reception The learning conversations will take place in your child’s classroom

Year 1 Grasshopper Class (Amanda Ashun) &
Ladybird Class (Helen Kirtsides/Laura Murray)

Grasshopper Classroom

Butterfly (Georgia Nicolaou) & Dragonfly Class (Jo
Choueke)

Dragonfly Classroom

Year 2 Kingfisher Class (Ernest Pawlowski), Woodpecker Class
(Ceren Kizilkaya) & Robin Class (Georgie Bairfelt)

Kingfisher Classroom

Year 3 Willow Class (Hannah Barnard) &
Cedar Class (Puja Mehta/Ipek Mulla)

Cedar Classroom

Ash Class (Emilie Bonnie) &
Oak class (Elaine Tatch)

Oak Classroom

Year 4 Jaguar Class (Hollese Britton) &
Tiger Class (Katie Yiacoumi)

Jaguar Classroom
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Leopard Class (Androulla Constantinou) &
Puma Class (Nurun Ahmed)

Leopard classroom

Year 5 Jupiter Class (Sophia Di Franco), Mercury Class (Aran
Tebbutt) & Saturn Class (James Keane)

Jupiter classroom

Year 6 Picasso Class (Ian Gregory) &
Lowry Class (Emine Sabri)

Picasso classroom

Kandinsky Class (Laura Chrysostomou) &
Monet Class (Michael Robinson)

Kandinsky classroom

We look forward to sharing your child's progress with you on this very important event.

With my very best wishes

Tijen Hassan
Headteacher


